
 

 
 

SMMRA’s 2018 General Meeting Recap 
 
SMMRA Annual General Meeting held 
at Palomar Estates East on September 
22nd was attended by nearly 100 
mobilehome owners from across the 
City of San Marcos. 
 
 

Guest speaker, Deane Sargent, of Medford Oregon shared his know-
ledge as to how homeowners could seek to convert their park to a 
resident owned community, with affordability 
that is often thought of as beyond their financial power, to later answer 
questions by attendees. 
 
SMMRA’s PAC endorsees, San Marcos Mayoral candidate Vice Mayor 
Rebecca Jones, and City Council Dist. #1 candidate Craig Garcia spoke 
on their commitment to protect mobilehome-owners and answered 

questions. SMMRA PAC also 
endorsed candidates Mike 
Sannella, City Council Dist. #2 

and San Marcos Mayor Jim 
Desmond for Dist. #50 Supervisor.  
 
SMMRA President Lloyd Rochambeau 
announced that nominations are being 
sought for the SMMRA Board elections in 
2019. For those who are interested, summit 

your name at SMMRA’s monthly board meeting, held the third Tuesday of each month, at 
Palomar Estates East Clubhouse at 6PM.  
 


